
 

 

  
WE ARE NINETY 

DE MAZENOD COLLEGE, KANDANA marks her nine decades of service to the 
children of this nation this year. To mark this occasion the College 
management is planning to publish a magazine “WE ARE NINETY”. Therefore, 
Old Mazenodians are hereby invited to send in short articles/stories of their 
treasured memories of their school days, life experiences with photographs to 
be included in the magazine. It is our intention to enlighten the present 
students of the College, who may be your children or grandchildren who can 
be proud of your achievements. 
You are requested to send in your stories with photographs, personal address 
and contact numbers at your earliest convenience, preferably before 
31st August 2021. Make the best use of this golden opportunity to share your 
experiences with the children and well-wishers with this exclusive souvenir. 
Please send your articles to: 
E-mail: dmc90thmag@gmail.com 
Address: De Mazenod College, Kandana 
Tel: Library and Learning Resource Centre: 0112232253 
 College Office: 0112236295      
 

 


